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                 Friday 20th December 2019 

This week’s winners will be awarded their prize in celebration 
assembly, at the end of the first week back…it could be you! 

 

 

 

Class 1: Well, Christmas is here! The children are very excited but also ready for a well deserved break. Over this term they have all 

worked incredibly hard – well done to everyone. This week we have revisited verbs and rhyming in English as well as a reading 
comprehension. In maths we have been looking at place value within 20. Over the break please keep reading, ask your child questions 
about what they have read. Also their new spellings will be available on Spelling Shed on 05/01/2020 – meanwhile keep their spelling 
fresh by practicing their old ones over the break. Our new topic is the Environment, when we return. Here’s to a very happy Christmas 
and best wishes for 2020. 

Class 2: We have really enjoyed “machines” as our theme for learning about- full stops and capitals, commas in lists, theatre reviews, 

letter writing layout, poetry’s rhythm, performing poetry, sequencing connectives, paragraphs and our weekly spelling patterns. In 
maths we enjoyed exploring function machines, column addition, times tables with word problems, greater than symbol, place value 
and much more. Next half term we will be using INVADERS as our theme to deliver the content of the statutory national Curriculum, 
whilst also having the flexibility to also branch out where the pupil’s curiosity takes us. If you would like to know more about what we 
teach the children please look at the website’s curriculum drop down box. Alternatively look at or the medium term planning topic web 
on the parent notice board, in school’s main corridor, this will also track all the extra things that we learn in response to the children’s 
interests.  

Class 3: This week the juniors have had a wonderful time making Christmas cards and learning how to play Bananagrams, as they had 

a mini competition. On Monday, the juniors thoroughly enjoyed the nativity. In maths, year 5 and 6 have been learning about mixed 
numbers and fractions. Today the juniors have enjoyed toy day. Our new topic will be the Anglo Saxons and Vikings.  

Merry Christmas from the juniors  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                         
DATE AND TIME 

 
EVENT 

Tue. 
07/01/2020 
 

Children start back to school at 8.50am  
 

Thu. 
09/01/2020 
 

Judo week 1 of 10 for years 5 and 6 

Thu.  
16/01/2020 

Judo week 2 of 10 for years 5 and 6  

Fri.  
17/01/2020 

Zozo drumming for years 3,4,5 and 6 

Fri.  
18/01/2020 

Swim week 1 for the juniors  



 
 
 

Head teacher: Mrs Joanne Crawford 
E-mail: admin@lowca.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


